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24 June 2022 

 

To Parents and Guardians of pupils in the Senior School 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

 

Archery Club – Autumn Term 2022 

 

I am writing to inform you that the school Archery Club will continue to run (number dependent) 

on the dates below.  The club will take place on Friday evenings in the Rudd Hall from 4.30pm 

until 5.30pm.  

 

 16 September 2022 

 23 September 2022 

 30 September 2022 

 7 October 2022 

 14 October 2022 

 4 November 2022 

 11 November 2022 

 18 November 2022 

 25 November 2022 

 

The cost for the course of lessons is £90.  

 

There are limited places and these will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis.  To 

secure your place for this activity, payment should please be made through WisePay. 

 

If you require any further information please contact.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Andrew Patterson 
ITT, Alumni, Charity and Partnership Coordinator 
andrew.patterson@caterhamschool.co.uk  
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